Premier Correspondence (VICMIN) <premier.correspondence@minstaff.vic.gov.au>

Ref E12984 / MR

Dear 1%t Ballan Scout Group,

The office of the Premier would like to relay sincere thanks for extending an invitation to The Premier,
The Hon. Daniel Andrews MP to attend the 2021/22 ARAP and Grand Opening of the New Scout Hall
on Sunday, 4 June 2023.

Regrettably, the Premier is unable to accept your invitation on this occasion.

This, however has been referred to The Minister for Youth, the Hon. Natalie Suleyman MP for her
consideration.

Accordingly, please accept The Premier’s apologies along with best wishes to all concerned.

Many thanks.
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